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LETTER DATED 27 MARCH 1980 FROM THE DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF TUNISIA TO THE UNITED NATTONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT CF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to request the Security Council to invite the representative
of the Palestine Liberation Organization to participate in the Council's
consideration of the item entitled "Question of the exercise by the Palestinian
people of its inalienable rights", in acecordance with the Council's usual practice.

(signed) Abderraouf OUNAIES
Ambassador, Deputy Permanent Representative
Chargé d'Affaires a.i.
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